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Membership and Culture
 Terrace has continued to be an exciting and desirable venue for large-scale music events, twie to

three times a week with performers even requesting to be invited back to Terrace for repeat 
performances. 

 Every Friday, we have a members-only events night. Events this semester have included 
Valentine making, Christmas decorating, a Secret Santa, and wine and cheese nights.

 We have recently enjoyed a number of culturally-based food nights, with our head chef creating
meals specifically geared towards ethnic themes such as Thai, Indian and Korean food nights 
etc. 

Sustainability and (Food=Love)
 We have reusable plastic cups for tap nights, which are washed and redistributed by officers and

members on duty (1 member duty required per year). 
 We are continuing to provide great vegetarian and vegan options at every meal.
 Our kitchen composts all of our pre-production food scraps in the backyard.
 We have implemented a one-entry only policy each time through the servery. Members having 

been taking smaller portions as a result and saving food.
 Sunday – Wednesday we have been offering a fourth meal that starts at 10:30pm and ends 

around midnight.  This has proved to be a great way to get rid of leftovers (though we do not 
exclusively use leftovers for these meals.)

Technology and House Renovations
 We built a plexiglass DJ booth to house our member-DJs and protect their equipment from 

spilled liquids.
 OIT installed a second wifi router on the second floor, alleviating overloaded network issues.
 We have installed four hammocks in the solarium on the first floor and repainted the Willard 

Room.
 We have repaired a broken subwoofer.
 The heating system was also repaired/improved.
 Several additional smoke detectors were installed around the house.

Charity and Community Outreach
 Our annual charity event “Dare to Care” allowed us to donate over $1000 to Petey Greene.
 Our annual Drag Ball was a huge success. This was held with the LGBT Center to promote 

LGBT life on campus. We collected toiletry and food donations at the door.


